
 
 

 
 


���� Important Notice: Upcoming New Lunar Year Holiday and Factory Closure 
���� 

Dear Respected Clients, 

The New Lunar Year holiday, the Year of the Snake, is fast approaching, and as tradition dictates, 
factories in China and Vietnam will be closed during this period. These celebrations are 
significant cultural events and KAIDI production and shipping will experience temporary 
disruptions. In order to mitigate potential delays, we recommend that KAIDI customers are 
aware of the upcoming Chinese New Year and Tết holidays, which will be celebrated January 28th 
through February 3rd, 2025. Please refer to the chart below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindly connect with your KAIDI Account Rep to plan your orders in advance to ensure a 
seamless experience and for any assistance or guidance needed.  

Thank you! 
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 [A] Last Order Receipt Date to Ship 
before New Lunar Year 

[B] First "Delivered Date At Port" 
(DDAP) After New Lunar Year 

FOB Vietnam Friday, November 15, 2024 Monday, February 13, 2025 

FOB Shanghai Thursday, December 5, 2024 Monday, February 13, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: First Orders will need an additional week for fulfillment.  

KAIDI factories in Shanghai and Vietnam will be closed January 20-February 3, 2025 

Standard Factory Lead Times: FOB Vietnam – 7-8 Weeks. FOB Shanghai – 4-5 Weeks. 

Important Shipping Dates 
Purchase Orders MUST BE RECEIVED by the dates in Column A 

to ensure shipment before the holiday. 


